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USDA Rural Development is currently accepting grant and loan guarantee applications for the Rural Energy for America Program.

Renewable energy production and energy conservation are increasing the bottom line for small businesses and farms in New Hampshire.  Over the past 5 years, USDA Rural Development has helped fund 27  New Hampshire projects, pumping over $4.2 million into renewable energy and energy efficiency projects across the state.    
The Rural Energy for America Program can pay for up to 25% of eligible renewable or efficiency energy system costs with grant funds and help applicants secure financing through  a loan guarantee for an additional 50% of the project costs.  The maximum grants are $500,000 for renewable systems and $250,000 for efficiency projects.

In many cases, USDA RD can help a business structure a deal that requires minimal “out-of-pocket” cash.  Funding from the NH Enterprise Energy Fund, Electric Utility rebates, NH Public Utility Commission and others  can reduce business cash contributions or the amount borrowed.  Each project structure is unique and USDA RD can assist with recommendations.
Examples of eligible renewable energy projects include: wind turbines; biomass boiler systems; geothermal heating systems; hydro power; solar hot water and solar electric systems.  Efficiency projects include: installation of energy efficient heating systems; lighting and windows; also upgrading HVAC; and refrigeration systems.         
Businesses interested in learning more about the program should contact USDA Rural Development in Concord, New Hampshire at 602-223-6038.  
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